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City to begin mapping work
(KNZA)--The City of Hiawatha on Monday ( September 9 ) will begin the process
of GIS mapping service locations in the community.

According to a news release from the city, city crews will be locating and marking
all sewer manholes, sewer cleanouts, water meters, water values and fire hydrants.

The items will be marked with paint and blue or green flags.

The release says the items may be located in back yards, front yards, streets and
alleys.

Then the week of September 23, contractors for the city will be using a GPS
probe to satellite locate these services.

Anyone with questions should call City Administrator Mike Nichols at 742-7417,
extension 206.
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